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6th July 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Class 2 
 

Wacky Races Day 
Friday, 15th July 2022 

 
Following the recent Grand Day Out parent mail, in replacement of the Grand Day Out this year 
Class 2 are going to be having a Wacky Races Day on the top field on Friday 15th July. 
 
This is going to involve a variety of different fun games, some including water. Please can you 
send your child in wearing a set of clothes that are suitable for them to run around in and also 
that you don’t mind getting wet. I would also ask that you could send in a spare set of clothes 
that your child can change into afterwards, so they are not sat in wet clothes for the rest of the 
day. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please come and speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

G. Geere 
 
Mrs Geere 
Class 2 Teacher 
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